
 
From: Julie Prestidge   
Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 10:51 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Sandra DeMaria <sandra.demaria@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: D01-21006 and D02-21011 
 
Hello.   
I would like to officially register my concern regarding this proposed application.   
This area is filled with single family homes and Oak Ridges should not be subjected to 8 story 214 
unit building.   
I am not against construction and understand that housing is a huge issue but 8 stories is way to 
high.  Maximum should be 5 stories if we are forced to consider this proposal.   
I look forward to to hearing more about this and also note there is a public meeting tomorrow at 7:30.  
If I am unable to join please note my objection and send me the minutes of the meeting.  
Thanks and regards.  
Julie Prestidge.  
 


